
From: MC
To: EIR-EIS-COMMENTS@sitesproject.org
Subject: No more reservoirs in CA
Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 9:41:00 AM

Dear Sites Project Authority, 

I write to you today for the opportunity to oppose the new proposed 13,200 private reservoir 
in the lower Sacramento River/Upper Bay Delta near willows, CA. It would not be beneficial 
to our ecosystem. Reservoirs are harmful to our endangered salmon - we have not 
achieved our salmon recovery goals nor will we ever do if this reservoir is put into place. 
With this new proposal, it is a violation to the rights of Indigenous Peoples and a violation to 
the commitments made to Tribes by the federal and state government, including fishing 
rights and ceremonial and sacred sites protection. We don’t need more reservoirs that 
contribute to heat pollution and other sources of pollution that kill salmon and other species 
that benefit from salmon. We need real climate solutions that honor the lives of salmon and 
our entire ecosystems’ health and solutions that benefit the livelihoods of Indigenous 
People and CA residents. I oppose new reservoir projects on our rivers. Thank you for your 
time. 

Sincerely, 
Martha C.
California resident 
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